
AMENDMENT:  Statement Supplementing Time Brokerage Agreement

This amendment is submitted, at the request of FCC staff, to clarify operations

under the Time Brokerage Agreement during the pendency of the assignment application.

The main studio of the station will remain where it is, and the licensee will continue to

employ the general manager (Melvin N. Eleazer, the 100% owner of the licensee), a

fulltime operations manager, a fulltime chief engineer, a fulltime office manager, and the

master control operators ( six fulltime, one parttime), all of whom will work from the

main studio.


